
 

Dear  

 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 14 September 2020 for all information relating to 
Wainuiomata North/Upper Fitzherbert supplied to the Wellington Regional Growth Framework. 

The information you have requested is enclosed.  

If you have any issues with our response or wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to 
contact me. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Gary Craig 

HEAD OF CITY GROWTH 

Encl:  

Email – G Craig to K Kelly and others dated 25 May 2020 with link to Wainuiomata North Development 
Framework report 
http://iportal.huttcity.govt.nz/Record/ReadOnly?Query=container:[uri:3677912]&Tab=31&Uri=5505085&
Page=2 

Email – G Craig to K Kelly and others dated 12 August 2020 

Email – J Gloag to K Kelly and others dated 14 August 2020 

 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 

Gary Craig 
Economy & Growth 

Gary.craigh@huttcity.govt.nz 
Our reference:DIV/20/7520 

 
 

 

 

 










